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Discontinuation of digital excitation system TSG2D 
 
 
Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
herby we like to inform you about the discontinuation of our digital exciter system TSG2D, which has 
been installed in your factory. The last 17 years we were very successful out of business and have 
equipped more than 400 units around the world. 
 
Since the beginning of the year 2017, we are on the market with our new digital excitation system IREG. 
Down to the present day, there are more than 50 factories equipped and retrofitted to our new excitation 
system.  
 
For this reason, we will discontinue the excitation system TSG2D to the 01.05.2019. 
With the IREG, company LST presents the latest generation of digital exciter systems. Well-known and 
longtime proved functions were taken over, developed further and packed into a modern and innovative 
design: 
 
- Easy operation and handling by Touch display 
- Latest Hardware and Software developed according to IEEE standards 
- Ethernet interface for remote connection and bus connection via Profibus, Profinet, Modbus 
- Additional functions such as PSS, synchronization, diode monitoring, reactive power management 
 
On demand we gladly submit a proposal for modernizing and retrofitting your exciter system to our new 
IREG. 
 
For any questions to the IREG, as well as the discontinuation of the TSG2D, your contact person at LST 
will be at your disposal. 
 
With best regards 
 
Matthias Tippelt 
 
LST GmbH  
Lloyd Systemtechnik 

http://www.lst-bremen.de/

